857.  P Hayes

Peter Hayes sent a message using the contact form at http://www.alrc.gov.au/contact.

Name: Peter Hayes


I am a teacher who would like to make a submission about the proposed changes to fair copy in the copyrite review. The current system works so obviously it must be changed and a teacher can do the onerous work of checking copyrite on every teaching resourse he or she uses. Give us a break and leave it alone.

Your site gives no place for me to make my submission.

